
M I N U T E S 

BROOKVILLE BOROUGH PLANNING COMMISSION 

Monday, July 9, 2018 @ 5:00 P.M. 

 

     The Brookville Borough Planning Commission met on Monday, July 9, 2018 at 5:00 

P.M. in Council Chambers with the following in attendance: 

 
MEMBERS                        STAFF                                        VISITORS 

Bill Kutz                                 Manager Dana D. Schreckengost             

Dr. Ed Richards                    Recorder Christine Gunning                     

Seth Kerr                               Solicitor Jim Dennison                              

Rick Park                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

                                                                                                                                   

CALL TO ORDER: 

Chairman Bill Kutz called the meeting to order at 5:00 P.M. 

  

CORRECTIONS/APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 

Vice-Chairman Ed Richards moved to approve the minutes of the June 25th Planning 

Commission meeting as submitted; seconded by Member Rick Park.  Motion carried 4-0. 

 

CHAIR REPORT: 

None 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT: 
None 

 

DEVELOPMENT PLANS:   
None 

 

COMMUNITY PLANNING: 

A. Subdivision – Dave Hegburg – Chairman Bill Kutz stated we have a 

subdivision to talk about.  Vice-Chairman Ed Richards stated we talked about 

this Dave Hegburg subdivision at the last meeting, but since it was not 

advertised we had to discuss it at this meeting.  Manager Dana D. 

Schreckengost stated we discussed the Dave Hegburg subdivision, and you need 

to make a motion to either approve or deny it.  Solicitor Jim Dennison looked at 

the plans and stated it is big enough at one hundred and twenty six acres.  

Manager Dana D. Schreckengost stated the contingency was that Dave Hegburg 

take the section he wanted, and then the entire slice that goes down to Ace 

Hardware.  Chairman Bill Kutz asked if Solicitor Jim Dennison gave this his 

blessing, and Solicitor Jim Dennison stated yes.  Chairman Bill Kutz asked if 

anyone had any questions, and no one did.  Member Seth Kerr moved to 

approve the Dave Hegburg subdivision as presented; seconded by Member Rick 

Park.  Motion carried 4-0. 

 

NEIGHBORHOOD PLANNING:  

None 



 

OFFICIAL REPORTS & CORRESPONDENCE: 

None 

 

UPCOMING MEETINGS: 

Chairman Bill Kutz stated the next Planning Commission meeting is tentatively 

scheduled for Monday, August 13th at 5:00 P.M. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

Member Rick Park made a motion to adjourn at 5:07 P.M.; seconded by Vice-Chairman 

Ed Richards.  Motion carried unanimously 4-0. 

 

                         

 

 

                                                                                              _________________________ 

                                                                                                        Borough Manager 


